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We had the Big Decision program for students in grades 8-12.  Monica 
Gwosdz came and presented.  The program went well despite a few 
technology mishaps. 
 
Sheriff Villanueva came and spoke kinder through 5th grade about safety. 
He handed out books and coloring pages for all the students.  The 
presentations went well and the students seemed to enjoy them. 
 
The SHAC decided to wait to vote on continuing to implement the current 
wellness policy until we can share it with our incoming administration. 
Their feedback will help determine our decision.  
 
Goals for next year are to have the Big Decisions program earlier during 
the year, have a drug awareness program for staff and students, and 
increase SHAC member attendance.  


